
       

    THE PRESIDENT  

           OF THE  

GENERAL ASSEMBLY   

 

 26 August 2021 

 

Excellency, 

 

 Further to my letter dated 22 July 2021, I have the honour to circulate herewith the 

programme of the High-level plenary meeting of the General Assembly to commemorate 

and promote the International Day against Nuclear Tests, to be held on Wednesday, 

8 September 2021, at 10 a.m., at the General Assembly Hall, UN Headquarters, New York.  

 

 In this regard, and, without setting a precedent, I intend to invite the following 

speakers to address the Assembly during the High-level plenary meeting: 

 

a) Dr. Robert Floyd, Executive Secretary of the Comprehensive Nuclear-Test-Ban 

Treaty Organization (CTBTO); 

b) Mr. Rafael Mariano Grossi, Director General of the International Atomic Energy 

Agency (IAEA) (TBC); 

c) Ms. Sue Coleman-
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